
KONKAN RAILWAY CORPORATION LIMITED
(Govt. of India undertaking)

CO-13/1/2024-PERS(59288)  Date:17/05/2024

CORRIGENDUM TO VACANCY NOTICE NO. CO/P/E- RE /01/2024

Konkan Railway Corporation Limited (KRCL) has issued Notice No. CO/P/E- RE/01/2024
dated 09.05.2024 wherein it was mentioned that applicants should mail their application to
email id : dycpo.bapat@krcl.co.in. Candidates may please note that the application should be
sent  to   email ID: hr.pdmc@krcl.co.in . Other details mentioned in notification will remains
unchanged.

In case, any applicant has sent the application to the earlier email ID, it is mandatory for them
to forward the application to  email ID: hr.pdmc@krcl.co.in , otherwise, the same will not be
considered.
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